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Jeff Killip 

Executive Director and Secretary  

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission  

621 Woodland Square Loop SE 

Lacey, WA 98503 

 

Re: Washington Water Supply, Inc.’s Compliance Filing—Order 04, Order Approving 

Settlement 

 Docket UE-230997 

 

Dear Mr. Killip:   

 

On June 14, 2024, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission entered Order 04 in 

the above referenced docket. Order 04 approved a full settlement that resolved all issues in the 

docket and required Washington Water Supply, Inc. (WWSI) to file a revised surcharge tariff 

pursuant to the approved settlement.  

 

WWSI filed its revised surcharge tariff on June 17, 2024, and refiled on June 18, 2024 to replace 

the generic month placeholders with the actual months that each surcharge amount will be 

charged on customer bills. The surcharge tariff, entitled “Revised Cost Recovery Surcharge,” 

will become effective on July 1, 2024. 

 

Order 04 authorized WWSI to recover $13,709.90 over six months through a surcharge of 

$60.00 per customer for the first five months and $26.43 per customer for the sixth and final 

month. Customers may elect to pay a one-time surcharge of $326.43 in lieu of monthly charges.  

 

Commission Staff has reviewed WWSI’s compliance filing. Staff believes that the Revised Cost 

Recovery Surcharge filed on June 18, 2024, complies with Order 04.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ Lisa W. Gafken, WSBA No. 31549 

Assistant Attorney General 

(206) 714-3551 

Lisa.Gafken@atg.wa.gov 
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